
Acushnet to New Bedford
Proposed Line Maintenance Project

Upcoming Focus Group Meeting

Eversource Energy invites you to join an in-person event to discuss a

proposed project in your area. The Acushnet to New Bedford Line

Maintenance Project proposes to replace an existing underground

transmission line in the streets of New Bedford and Acushnet that currently

connects the Acushnet Substation on Beech Street to the Pine Street

Substation on the corner of McArthur Drive. This project will utilize new,

more environmentally friendly technology to assist with electrical energy

reliability in your area. Throughout this event, we would like to discuss our

proposed work, answer your questions regarding the project, and gain your

valuable input.

In Person Meeting

Tuesday September 20th, 5:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m.

Location:

The Roasted Pig Portuguese Restaurant
98 Nash Road New Bedford, MA 02746

Appetizers will be served

We look forward to working with you as we plan for this proposed
project!

Jana Linhart
Project Services
Eversource Energy
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Address: 247 Station Drive
Westwood, MA 02090

Phone: 1-800-793-2202
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